Government of West Bengal
Office of the Hostel
Cooch Behar Government Engineering College (CGEC)
Vill.-Harinchawra, Post.-Ghughumari, Dist.-Cooch Behar-736170

Ref : CGEC/Hostel/5C/2024/03 Date: 27/06/2024

NOTICE

This is to inform all students that the hostels (both boys and girls) will close on Jume 30,
2024 (Sunday). Students are requested to vacate their rooms by this date.

The hostels are tentatively scheduled to reopen in the last week of July 2024 (dates may vary
as per MAKAUT schedule). Students are advised to follow the college website for any
updates or further information regarding the reopening schedule. hostel admission and other
related matters.

It is also instructed that the staff & Mess Commuitiee take the necessary action in this regard.
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding.

Thank you.

Remark: for further query contact Hostel Officials.

Copy 1o

The Principal, CGEC
The Registrar, CGEC
Notice Board ( Admin, Academic building, Boys & Girls Hostels)

Hostel Affairs Committee

Hostel Super{boys) & Convener
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